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MEMORANDUM FOR: Thomas E. Murley
Regional Administrator
Region I

FROM: Robert F. Burnett, Director
Division of Safeguards, NMSS

SUBJECT: NOTIFICATION OF VISIT TO LIMERICK

During the week of July 15, 1985, individuals representing Los Alamos
National Laboratory will be visiting the Limerick site to begin data
collection for the Vital Area Definition program which is being managed
by this Division.

The team members will be as follows:

Donald F. Cameron SSN

Paul Pan SSN

William D. Zerwekh SSN

Enclosed is a proposed letter that we request be forwarded to the licensee
to provide written confinnation of these details for the Limerick visit.

M O@
Robert F. Burnett, Director
Division of Safeguards, NMSS

Enclosure:
As stated

cc: T. Martin, Region I
J. Joyner, Region I
B. Martin, NRR
C. Thomas, NRR
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PROPOSED LETTER

Dear Mr. :
J
l

During the week of July 15, 1985, three representatives of Los Alamos National

Laboratory (LANL) will be making a visit to the Limerick site to collect,

infonnation for the Vital Area Definition program sponsored by NRC's Office

of Nuclear Material Safety and Safeguards. The members of the team will be: |
|

!

Don F. Cameron SSN |

l
Paul Pan SSN I

William D. .Zerwekh SSN

The Safeguards Information gathered by the LANL representative will be

protected from disclosure in accordance with established NRC rules stated

in 10 CFR 73.21.

Sincerely,

cc: R. Burnett, NMSS
R. Haarman, LANL

ENCLOSURE


